I® Bank of The Bahamas
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NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Eight Mile Rock Branch of Bank The
Bahamas Limited will remain closed. We further advise that the
Operations of the Eight Mile Rock Branch has been merged with the
Freeport Branch.




I Bank of The Bahamas

NOTICE

Notice is hereby given of the closure of the Exuma Branch of Bank The
Bahamas Limited effective December 31, 2017. We further advise that
the Operations of the Exuma Branch will be merged with the Freeport
Branch.




